
Some Help - Please!  
 

Our Annual School Christmas Fair will 

be held on Friday 23rd November from 3.30pm 

 at Bishops Caundle Village Hall. 

  

We have lots of lovely trade stalls, Santa’s Grotto, games 

and festive activities lined up but we need your help 

please! 

 

To make this event successful we are looking for  

donations of the following items: 
Please may we ask that these are new items and any toiletries need to be sealed.  

 

Tombola prizes - Cans of drink, toiletries, chocolate,    

 unwanted gifts, sweets and toys etc. 

 

Cake stall - large cakes (Victoria sponge, Christmas 

Cake, Apple Pies) etc. 

 

Raffle - Bottles of wine, unwanted presents etc. 

 

Any donation, however small is very much appreciated, 

likewise, if you would like to help on the evening that 

would be great too! Donations can be dropped into the  

office or given to anyone on the ASSA committee, cakes 

should be brought in on the day please. 

Many thanks for all your support 

ASSA 
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